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Comments: While I am not opposed to necessary repairs to the lodge, or conservation/environmental measures,

I am strenuously opposed to improving the lodge to include "the modern comfort and conveniences that visitors,

today, expect."  This statement on its own directly conflicts with the idea that the improvements would "preserve

the spirit and integrity of what is already here." Least of all so I believe that a company based out of Park City

could have any concept of what that might mean (based on what I have observed in Park City).  I have lived in

Montana my entire life and my family has been here for 5 generations and much of the reason we stay is the

remote and rural character of this state and the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex and surrounding communities

is embodies the epitome of this characteristics.  If guests at holland lake require additional conveniences and

comfort beyond what already exists, let them have Whitefish and Big Sky.  There is no need to resortify more of

this state.  The primitive character of much of what surrounds the Wilderness is part of what makes the place

special.  We all deserve places that are offer less convenience and comfort and any difficulty or inconvenience

endured in getting there is the price of admission for enjoyment of something special.  Please do not continue

down this path.  Conduct necessary repairs and conservation measures and retain the character of Montana

where it is still possible. 


